



JJn/LEd

13 October 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

## James Calvert Spence College - Applications for September 2026 deadline

As your child is approaching the next stage of their education we wanted to remind you of the upcoming deadline for **secondary school applications - Friday 31**st **October**.

Parents and carers of prospective pupils can apply now via the portal: <a href="http://bit.ly/3VPNsxn">http://bit.ly/3VPNsxn</a> More info at Northumberland County Council Admissions: <a href="http://bit.ly/4n6HHYw">http://bit.ly/4n6HHYw</a> Places will be allocated in-line with national offers day (2nd March 2026) and you will be contacted by our school shortly after that.

We're thrilled to welcome new families to our growing school community and it was lovely to meet so many of you at our Open Evening on the 11<sup>th</sup> September. If you were unable to attend our open evening but **would like** to arrange a visit of our school, please contact Louisa Hedley PA to the Headteacher to arrange a suitable time: <a href="mailto:lhedley01@icsc.co.uk">lhedley01@icsc.co.uk</a>.

If you have any questions or queries relating to any of this information our website is an excellent resource of information: <a href="https://www.jcsc.co.uk">www.jcsc.co.uk</a> or alternatively, call us on 01665 710636.

Yours faithfully,

Mr J Andriot

Headteacher





